
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 15th February 2021  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Congratulations to you all on following the Covid-19 Alert Level 2 guidelines and 
procedures this morning.  Please make sure you have plans in place to meet your 
children outside of the grounds this afternoon where possible. 
 

Changes to events over the coming days: 

 Class swimming will continue.  
Community pool use is not available at 
Level 2. 

 The Year 6 Leadership Day planned for 
tomorrow will go ahead.  The Year 6 
Badge Blessing Liturgy is postponed. 

 The Tryathlon/Duathlon is still on as 
planned for Friday.  We will update the 
community following any further Covid 
announcements on Wednesday. 

 The Ash Wednesday Liturgy on 
Wednesday will be for children only.  
Unfortunately, we cannot have parents 
at the liturgy. 

Thanks 
 
Mike Dowd & Fiona Hopkirk 
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